
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As the newly appointed 
principal of Just 4 Developmental Laboratory, I am thrilled to have the opportunity to 
introduce myself and extend a warm welcome to all of you as valued members of our school 
community. I am Leslie Thompson-Love, and I am looking forward to a year of magical 
wonder and amazing growth with our little scholars. I feel very fortunate to be part of 
this school and to support the students and their families. 

First, I want to emphasize my commitment to fostering a safe, inclusive, and 
stimulating learning environment for every student at Just 4 Developmental Laboratory. I 
firmly believe that a strong partnership between parents, teachers, and the school is vital 
for our children's success. Together, we can provide the support and guidance necessary 
for their academic, social, and emotional growth. 

At Just 4 Developmental Laboratory, we are dedicated to nurturing a love for 
learning, promoting critical thinking, and cultivating well-rounded individuals. Our 
experienced and passionate teaching staff is committed to delivering a high-quality 
education that caters to each child's unique needs and interests. We strive to implement a 
well-rounded curriculum that encourages learning through curiosity, creativity, and 
exploration. 

We also believe in the importance of open and transparent communication. As such, 
I would like to use this opportunity to share current information as it relates to our 
school. Just 4 Developmental Laboratory has relocated to our new campus at 2161 Butler 
Street. This change requires some adjustments; however, we are here to help alleviate any 
concerns. As a family, it is important to approach this change with optimism. As we embark 
on this exciting journey together, I am confident that we will create an environment where 
your child can thrive academically and personally. Our dedicated faculty and staff are 
committed to providing a safe and nurturing environment that fosters growth, 
development, and success. Please contact me if you determine that you are unable to send 
your child to the new location.  

Email: lthompson@mcpss.com 
Phone: 251-221-1450 

 
Warm regards, 
Ms. L. Thompson-Love 


